
DATES 

There are many ways to experience cam—it doesn’t have 

to be a whole week away from home! Your child might                

prefer: 

 Single Day (no overnight, just a daytime camp) 

 One Night (a short taste of the overnight experience) 

 Two Nights (a longer taste of what camp’s all about) 

 Full Week  

Full or partial scholarships are available for WUMC kids 

through the Central Valley District and WUMC.  See Ali for 

details!  

We’ve reinstated a youth offering, a chance to participate 

in worthwhile causes and see the difference they can make! 

May’s focus is supporting congregation member Kay              

Bergen’s upcoming trip to Camphor Mission in Liberia. Kay 

would like to raise money for meals for the kids she’ll be 

serving with support from the WUMC congregation.               

Youth can bring their offerings to Sunday school. 

Last day for regular Sunday school with Mr. Mike and                 

Ms. Pam will be May 19. Summer Sunday school will begin on 

May 26 and continue to meet at 9:00a on Sundays throughout 

the summer, with a more unstructured/informal feel that will 

include a short devotion/lesson time for the older students. 

All youth—whether going on the ASP Mission Trip or not—are 

invited to ASP Construction Practice on June 2, 4:30p at 

Deb’s house (2463 Oak Hill Road). The goal is that each 

youth will take home a small step stool. Please RSVP to Deb 

(dclow@woosterumc.org) so there will be enough materials 

for all! 

2024 Area UMC Vacation Bible School will 

be held at Smithville UMC on:                                                                 

Friday, June 7 (6-8:30p)                                      

Saturday, June 8 (10a-3p)                                    

Any youth interested in helping should let 

Deb know by May 26. 

End of the School Year Celebration 
Saturday, June 1 (4 – 7 PM?) 
More information to come. 


